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Site visits required for students studying on MSc courses in Civil Engineering and 
Building Surveying 
 

Kingston University recognizes the importance of site visits for students studying on Civil 

Engineering and Building Surveying courses. Site visits introduce students to construction industry 

practices and greatly enhance their interest in the study of the built environment. 

 

The university already arranges a number site visits with several CECA member companies but is 

looking for additional opportunities. 

 

It is recognized that it is easier for both the companies and the university if visits can be undertaken 

at particular times both to fit in with the syllabus and to enable contractors to select suitable projects. 

The university has therefore nominated the following weeks for the academic year 2020/21. 

 

Weeks commencing 23 November and 30 November 2020 

 

Weeks commencing 15 February and 22 February 2021 

 

Site visits are preferred if they can accommodate students in groups of 4 upwards. 

 

If you are able to assist by offering site visit opportunities, please contact Dr Hasan Haroglu, Acting 
Head of Department of Civil Engineering, Surveying and Construction Management at 
h.haroglu@kingston.ac.uk  

 


